SUSSEX COUNTY REGIONAL COOPERATIVE
PO Box 1029
Hopaicong, NJ 07843
973-398-3583 ¢ Fax; 973-358-3683
Janine S. Byrnes
- Director of Transportation
jbyrnes@sussexcoop.org

TO: Parent/Guardian of Nonpublic and Choice School Student(s)

FROM: Sussex County Regional Transportation Cooperative
Dana Jones, NP Transportation/Aid in Lieu Dept.

DATE: July 27, 2022

SUBIJECT:  Pupil Transportation Assistance: School Year 2022-2023

IN ACCORDANCE WITH N.J.A.C. 6:21-2.2; and as an assistance to your
Nonpublic and Choice School Administrators and your residing School District
Administration, this will serve as notification that transportation could not be
arranged for your student(s).

You will be eligible for payment of $1,022.00 per student, in lieu of
transportation to and from school. Transportation Aid Voucher(s) (B7T)
forms are enclosed and must be filled in completely for school year
September 1, 2022 thru June 30, 2023. The B7T shall be dated and signed
by the parent or guardian and returned to the Sussex County Regional
Cooperative by October 1, 2022 for processing. Return by mail to the
address below or use email address djones@sussexcoop.org to submit your
completed B7T form.

Please note that payments are distributed in two mstaliments and both

The first payment will be mailed after approval at your resident district’s
board meeting near the end of February 2023, The second payment will be
mailed after approval at your resident district’s board meeting in June 2023,
Payment can be expected the week following these board meetings,
assuming your B7T voucher(s) have been received and processed.

Sussex County Regional Transportation Cooperative
Attn: Dana Jones
PO Box 1029
Hopatcong, NJ 07843



